
       Friday 9th May 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Today we started the countdown to our next ‘Golden Day’ which will take place on Thursday 22nd May 
2025 which is the day they break up for the May half term holiday.   With everyone enjoying some early 
summer sunshine we thought that the children would like to do some ‘virtual travelling’…and go around the 
world (in school!!) 
 

 

Each class will take a slightly different approach depending on which countries they decide to ‘visit’ but as 
always we have lots planned:  
 
Thursday 22nd May will be a non-uniform day for all children.  We hope the 
‘around the world’ theme will provide plenty of scope for possible outfits – perhaps 
casual clothes as a tourist/holidaymaker heading abroad, or the colours of a flag 
from a country …or something specific linked to a class theme: 
[e.g. Nursery and Reception will be aiming to ‘visit’ several different countries 
during the day,  Year 1’s day will have a European theme with stop offs in 
France, Italy and Spain, Year 2 will be ‘flying across to’ the USA, Year 3 are going 
long haul to Australia; Year 4 will be ‘visiting’ Italy; Year 5 are debating a visit 
heading east to India; and Mexico will be the ‘destination’ for Year 6] 
 

 
 

To offer a break from ‘travelling’, our lunch will have a traditional British 
theme – so those who choose to have a Golden Day school dinner will be 
treated to fish (jumbo fishfinger!) and chips with mushy peas/garden peas if 
they wish, plus sticky toffee pudding and ice cream!  Yum yum!  (School 
meals are £2.50 (£2.30 for Nursery) or bring a packed lunch if you prefer) 
 

As always for our Golden Days there will be NO CHARGE FOR THIS DAY – the costs of the activities will 
be provided free for all children who earn the right to take part.   
 

As with all our ‘Golden Days’, attendance is dependent on each child following the Eastlea rules in school 
and at lunchtimes.    We are hoping to include all children; however, for those who are struggling to follow 
the rules, we will be in contact with parents to discuss ways to support children to get them ‘back on track’ 
in terms of behaviour.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Miss E Beeston  
Head Teacher 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


